Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education
Region VIl
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF TACLOBAN CITY

July 8, 2024
DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. Yol s 2004

INVITATION TO JAPAN INTERNATIONAL COOPERATION AGENCY (JICA)
TRAINING AND SCHOLARSHIP CARAVAN

To: Chiefs, SGOD and CID
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
School Heads
Teachers
All Others Concerned

1. Attached is Memorandum DM-OUHROD-2024-1269f from Wilfredo E. Cabral,
Officer-in-Charge of the Office of the Undersecretary for Human Resource and Organizational
Development and a Regional Memorandum No. 760, s. 2024 (invitation to Japan
International Cooperation Agency (JICA) Training and Scholarship Caravan) inviting all
DepEd Officials and personnel to attend the training and Scholarship Caravan on July 10,
2024 from 2:00 to 4:00 in the afternoon via online platform.

2. The activity aims to serve as a venue to discover JICA’s professional development
programs suited for Filipinos, including long term scholarships and short technical trainings
with Japanese top institutions and organizations, which would equip personnel with the
necessary skills and knowledge for personal and professional growth and development.

3. Interested participants may register  ASAP through the link:
hitps:/fforms.office.comt/mmiJ29beSDS. It is also encouraged among SDO personnel to
attend the said activity so as to be informed of the professional development programs and
scholarships available for them.

4. For further inquiries, please don’t hesitate to call NEAP Scholarship Secretariat through
their contact no. (02) 8715-9919 or email them at scholarship@deped.gov.ph

4. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is highly desired.

o Q«L e Sy
gﬁsam A. PALMA, EdD, CESO VI

Schools Division Superintendent




